
 

 

May 10, 2024 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chairman  
Committee on Appropriations  
2308 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515 
 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
Committee on Appropriations  
2413 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Town of Elma Consolidated Wastewater Treatment Plant project. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Elma, located at 1600 Bowen Rd., NY 14059. 
The funding would be used to consolidate two existing wastewater treatment plants that have reached 
or extended beyond their useful life.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will ensure residents in the Town of 
Elma and the students and staff at the school district have a safe, modern wastewater treatment 
facility—protecting water quality throughout Buffalo Creek and surrounding communities.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of 
the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and 
neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Nicholas A. Langworthy (NY-23) 

Member of Congress  
 


